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National Farmers Union Supports Use of E30 in All Fuel Injected Vehicles

The US National Farmers Union called for the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) to open the
market to higher blends of ethanol in a landmark resolution. "National Farmers Union, as an organization,
considers increased ethanol use one of the most important demand drivers for American agriculture,” said
Doug Sombke, President of South Dakota Farmers Union.

"Ethanol is a critically important part of our future and higher ethanol blends are key to creating demand
for ethanol and corn," Sombke said. "EPA and all government regulators should immediately reverse
statements and policies that unfairly limit the amount of ethanol we can put in our cars."

"South Dakota Farmers Union has long been a leader in the development of ethanol," Sombke said. "Our
state has produced many national leaders who have supported the ethanol industry over the years,
including former U.S. Senate Majority leader Tom Daschle." In a speech Daschle said public policy
initiatives for ethanol helped create an industry that reduced U.S. oil imports by $20 billion in 2016 and
contributed nearly $50 billion to the nation's economy.

Source: South Dakota Farmers Union
Read more:
http://www.sdfu.org/news/article/national-farmers-union-supports-use-of-e30-in-all-fuel-injected-vehicles-
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